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Mr. Boyce H. Grier
-Director, Region I

Office of Inspection and Enforcement \
U.S. Iluclear Regulatory Commission
631 Park Avenue [6 [ 72,
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REFERE!!CE: Provisicnal license DPR-21 D
Docket i; umber 50-245 % % -)
Reportable 0ccurrence R0-81-01/IP Le V

Q .. ./

'i9Dear Mr. Grier:

This letter is forwarded to provide prompt notification of Reportable
Occurrence R0-81-01/IP as required byi the l'illstone Unit 1 Technical
Specifications.

On February 9,1981 at 1120 hours, Class I Inservice Inspection of Low
Pressure Coolant Injection System (LPCI), subsystem B, revealed a flaw
in a pipe weld between the primary containment penetration and the
Inboard Isolation Check Valve. The cause of failure is not known at
the present time; an investigation is in progress.

Additional information including the cause of failure and corrective
action will be included in a 14 day follow-up report.

Yours truly,

NORTHEAST NUCLEAR ENERGY COMPAtiY
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E'. J. firoczka'
Station Superintendent

Millstone Nuclear Power Station
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Director, Office of Management Enforcement and Program Control,cc:
Washington, D.C. (2)

Director, Office of Management Information and Program Control,
Washington, D.C.

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, c/c Document Management
Branch, Washington, D.C. 20555
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